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Question No. 21 

Senator Evans asked the following question at the hearing on 13 February 2007: 
 
Has the Exclusive Brethren corresponded with the Attorney-General, or his predecessors prior to 
2005? 
 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 
 
Based on a search of the Department’s Ministerial Correspondence Unit system, there are no 
records of correspondence from individuals purporting to write on behalf of the Exclusive Brethren 
to the Attorney-General or his predecessors prior to 2005. 


	SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON  LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS ATTORNEY-GENERAL’S DEPARTMENT 
	Output 1.1 
	Question No. 21 




